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Meeting
	Volunteer Coordinators Forum
	Date
	Tuesday 21st June 2016
	

	Venue
	Mersey Room

Rise Manchester
231 Deansgate
Manchester

M3 4EN

	Time
	10 am – 12 pm
	

	Attendees
	
Jack Puller (Macc) Alison Taylor (Missing People) Roxanna Locke (Re:Dish) Kate Deamon (George House Trust) Jill Darwent (Step Together) Diane Russell (TLC St Lukes) Karen Eplett (Step Together) Darren Collingwood (National Football Museum) Joe Gavagan (Manchester Settlement)
	

	Apologies
	
N/A
	


	Agenda Item
	Purpose
	Who
	When

	1. Welcome, Introductions and Update from Partners

	
	Jack led a round of introductions inviting attendees to share and update on their work and respective organisations.
Kate is from George House Trust and described the success of a Volunteer Awards ceremony during Volunteers’ Week 2016 and the roll out of a new volunteer expenses policy across the organisation.

Roxanna is from re:dish and described the strength and commitment of the volunteer team that she coordinates for the organisation. She also outlined the success of a celebration event for volunteers run jointly with a local foodbank.
Jill is from Step Together. Jill explained the difficulties that she is currently facing in identifying volunteering opportunities for people with a history of offending behaviour and outlined that she is keen to work with organisations that could welcome or consider working with Step Together in her remit.
Daren is from The National Football Museum and highlighted the successes – in terms of the recruitment and impact of the relatively new volunteering programme at the museum. A 1966 World Cup Exhibition opens on 25th June 2016 and is expected to be well-attended. Darren is currently undertaking a recruitment period for volunteers to support the exhibition. The museum celebrated Volunteers’ Week 2016 in partnership with GM TalentMatch to offer volunteering taster days.
Diane is from TLC St Luke’s. Diane shared how a successful relationship in welcoming a volunteer from the University of Manchester has led to the running of a number of different activities with the organisation and asked the forum for input and guidance around developing policies and procedures in conjunction with a volunteering programme. 
Joe is from Manchester Settlement and described a successful round of volunteer recruitment to a number of different opportunities across the organisation.
Alison is from Missing People. Alison outlined the difficulty of recruiting volunteers to support the organisation – owing to the short notice nature of some events and activities and from people registering an interest in volunteering and not formalising their commitment.
Karen is from Step Together and described a recent name change for the organisation – to Step Together.
 
	Information
	All
	

	2. Presentations

	
	Jill was invited to present further information about Step Together.

Following the presentation, Jill distributed information about the organisation to everybody in attendance and invited questions.
No further questions were asked at this time.
	Information
	All
	

	3. Spirit of Manchester 2016 Update

	
	Jack led an update on the Spirit of Manchester Awards 2016 and highlighted the opportunity for organisations to take part in the Spirit of Manchester Festival that runs alongside the awards.


	
	
	

	4. General Opportunities / Resources / Training and Development

	Jack shared other key messages and information with the forum:

VCM Training Programme 2016/17

The Volunteer Centre has a confirmed training schedule for the coming year.
Free or low cost training will be available to Volunteers and Volunteers Managers in a number of topics including – and not limited to:

· Volunteers and the Law

· Managing Volunteers

· Recruit, Retain and Motivate Volunteers

· Public Speaking and Presentation Skills

· Mental Health Awareness
Further information on upcoming training and booking is available to view at: http://bit.ly/1WVzNCJ.
VCM Ambassador Programme

Volunteer Centre Manchester is keen to hear from people who would like to support it’s Ambassador Programme; providing information, support and training to Manchester residents who want to volunteer; events, promotion, signposting and offering insight into volunteering opportunities for people enquiring about the volunteer centre.
Further information and an application pack for the Ambassador Programme is available to view at: http://bit.ly/28Ncjcw.

Volunteer Voices in Manchester
As part of its remit to support the ‘Voice of Volunteering’, Volunteer Centre Manchester is producing a series of videos that reflect what it is like to volunteer in Manchester and why people are involved in volunteering and/or social action.

Jack directed everybody to a YouTube playlist that features the films that have been produced to date and explained how they hope to have more in due course.

Jack invited contact from anybody who would like to discuss the option of having a short film making about volunteering within their organisation to include in the Volunteer Voices project.

F3 Fundraising Initiative from Fabulous Fan Fayre and Manchester City Football Club.

Jack shared information about a unique fundraising opportunity run in partnership between Fabulous Fan Fayre and Manchester City Football Club.

Jack ended with an outline of an upcoming event (Where does volunteering go from here?) And information and points of interest on the NCVO website including a Volunteering Round Up for June 2016 and a blog.

	Information
	All
	

	4. Any other business?

	
	No other business is raised at this time.


	Information
	All
	

	
	Jack closes meeting and opens the forum to networking.


	Information
	All
	


	5. Next Meeting

	
	Tuesday 16th August 2016, 10 am – 12 pm at Manchester Central Community Fire Station, Thompson Street, Manchester, M4 5FP
Wythenshawe VCF to be confirmed.
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